
Monday 13th November 2023

re: Reading Diaries

Dear KS2 families,

At Shacklewell, we are committed to ensuring that every child is not only a confident and
capable reader, but that they leave our school with a lifelong love of reading. We need your
support to make this possible.

Today, your child will be coming home with a reading diary to support them to develop this
fluency and love for reading further. The diary will allow children to write a record of what
they’re reading daily, recording this both in school and at home.

Children should bring the reading diaries back to school everyday. It’s important that parents
and carers are reading with their children daily and supporting them on this journey. In the
reading diary, there’s also a space where you must comment on your child’s reading for that
week accompanied by a signature. There’s also an additional section for children to write and
practise the coming week’s spellings.

I look forward to seeing your children’s reading journey.

Kind regards,

Mr Omisore
Assistant Headteacher


